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ANNEX 13 

 
Greeting by the Vice President 

on the occasion of the 10th Congress of IBSSA 
 
 
 
It is with great pleasure that I congratulate the Members and Executive Management Committee of the IBSSA on the occasion 
of our Jubilee at the 10th IBSSA Congress. 
 
Under the capable leadership and guidance of our President Prof. George Popper IBSSA continues to expand and maintain its 
status as one the premier International Bodyguard & Security Services Organisation. IBSSA has grown surely and steadily from 
strength to become one of the leading associations. So much so it is being held in high esteem by the International Body. Only 
through hard work and dedication on the part of the Officials, Instructors, and Members of the association can bring about 
such success. 
 
Needless to say, that as a member, it is with great pride that I am able to claim to be associated with IBSSA. 
 
Finally I have no doubt that the Association will progress further and achieve greater height. Hoping valuable messages from 
various countries will bring us peace and friendships. 
 
I wish all members of IBSSA a very Happy Jubilee Anniversary. 
 
 
Mr. Stephen CHEE (Singapore) 
Vice President of IBSSA 


